OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

Japuary 31, 1957

Mr. William Kastler
Gulf 0il Corporation
P.0. Box “9
Roswell, New Mexico

Deaf Sir:
We enclose a copy of Order R-945 issued January 30, 1957,

by the 0il Cemservation Commissien in Case 1191, which was heard
on January 9th at Santa Pe.

Yours very truly,

A. L. hmr. Jre
Sscretary - Director
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